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ACC Update: 

Since our last meeting, All City Council has: 

• Met with the Oakland Youth Advisory Commission (OYAC) and discussed our current campaign, 
“Making A-G Real”, as well as partnering on our upcoming Safety Conference on February 18, 
2010. 

• Co-hosted the Oakland Drop-Out Prevention Summit this past Saturday at Castlemont. 
• Finished the Truancy Focus Groups and tabulated the results.  We conducted a total of 12 focus 

groups, speaking with a total of 253 students, from 9 target high schools at Fremont, 
Castlemont, Skyline, Tech, Oakland High, and McClymonds High Schools.  We hope to present 
the findings to you at the next Board meeting. 

• Participated in the Annual Campaign for Quality Education Summit at the Ryse Center in 
Richmond, CA.  We met other students from throughout California doing A-G work in their 
school districts.   

• Held our monthly Middle School Meeting at Frick Middle School.  Thank you to Directors Hodge, 
Spearman, and Yee for attending! 

 
Upcoming Meetings: 

• Our High School All City Council General Meeting will be held at Oakland High, tomorrow, 
November 19th from 1:00p.m. to 3:00p.m.  
 
 

Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
Eric Adams, 
Student Director 
 
 


